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Becoming Anna is the poignant memoir of the first sixteen years in the life of Anna Michener, a young
woman who fought a painful battle against her abusive family. Labeled "crazy girl" for much of her
childhood, Anna suffered physical and emotional damage at the hands of the adults who were supposed to
love and protect her. Committed to various mental institutions by her family, at sixteen Anna was finally able
to escape her chaotic home life and enter a foster home. As an effort toward recovery and self-affirmation as
well as a powerful plea on behalf of other abused children, Anna wrote this memoir while the experience was
fresh and the emotions were still raw and unhealed. Her story is a powerful tale of survival.

"A teen's raw, in-your-face chronicle of events almost as they were happening. As such, it's unforgettable. . .
. Michener's story gives voice to the thousands of children and adolescents trapped in 'the system,' biding
their time until their 18th birthdays. A candid and unstinting tell-all."—Kirkus Reviews

"Extraordinary. . . . Michener's expressive writing does justice to a topic that is clearly very disturbing to her
personally and communicates a profoundly important message on behalf of all abused and neglected
children."—Booklist

"An important book, painful to read, but essential if other children in similar situations are to be
saved."—Library Journal

"An innocent child's account of 16 years in hell and of the terrible wrongs inflicted on children who are
without rights or caring advocates."—Choice

"[Michener] emerges as a compelling and courageous advocate for children and their welfare—she's a young
writer with an extraordinary voice."Feminist Bookstore News

"Quite simply one of the best, most compelling, well-written autobiographies published in years. . . .
Remember the name. We have not heard the last of Anna Michener."—Myree Whitfield, Melbourne Herald-
Sun, cover story
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From reader reviews:

Lauren Graves:

The book Becoming Anna make you feel enjoy for your spare time. You should use to make your capable
much more increase. Book can for being your best friend when you getting tension or having big problem
with the subject. If you can make looking at a book Becoming Anna to be your habit, you can get more
advantages, like add your current capable, increase your knowledge about some or all subjects. You could
know everything if you like start and read a e-book Becoming Anna. Kinds of book are a lot of. It means
that, science e-book or encyclopedia or other folks. So , how do you think about this publication?

Steve Bennett:

Here thing why this kind of Becoming Anna are different and trustworthy to be yours. First of all reading a
book is good but it depends in the content from it which is the content is as scrumptious as food or not.
Becoming Anna giving you information deeper and in different ways, you can find any publication out there
but there is no publication that similar with Becoming Anna. It gives you thrill looking at journey, its open
up your personal eyes about the thing that will happened in the world which is probably can be happened
around you. It is possible to bring everywhere like in park, café, or even in your means home by train.
Should you be having difficulties in bringing the imprinted book maybe the form of Becoming Anna in e-
book can be your option.

Mary Redus:

Reading a book to be new life style in this year; every people loves to read a book. When you learn a book
you can get a lot of benefit. When you read ebooks, you can improve your knowledge, mainly because book
has a lot of information on it. The information that you will get depend on what kinds of book that you have
read. If you need to get information about your examine, you can read education books, but if you want to
entertain yourself look for a fiction books, these kinds of us novel, comics, in addition to soon. The
Becoming Anna offer you a new experience in looking at a book.

Ann Clark:

As a university student exactly feel bored to reading. If their teacher expected them to go to the library or to
make summary for some book, they are complained. Just minor students that has reading's heart or real their
leisure activity. They just do what the teacher want, like asked to the library. They go to presently there but
nothing reading seriously. Any students feel that reading through is not important, boring in addition to can't
see colorful pictures on there. Yeah, it is to be complicated. Book is very important for you personally. As
we know that on this period, many ways to get whatever you want. Likewise word says, ways to reach
Chinese's country. Therefore , this Becoming Anna can make you experience more interested to read.
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